
                                        

 
 
 May 23, 2019 

The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, C/1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
NSE Symbol: TEJASNET 

The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 540595 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Surveillance of ICRA – assigned Credit rating for Rs. 559.86 crore 
 
Please find enclosed Letter of reaffirmation issued by ICRA Limited stating that after due 
consideration by the rating Committee of ICRA, it has reaffirmed the long term rating for the 
captioned Line of Credit (LOC) at  [ICRA] A (pronounced as ICRA A). The outlook on the long 
term rating is Positive. The rating Committee of ICRA has also reaffirmed the short term rating 
for the captioned LOC at [ICRA] A1 (pronounced ICRA A one). The letter of reaffirmation dated 
May 22, 2019 and as stated above is enclosed. 
 
In this connection, we request you that our previous letter dated May 21, 2019 titled as “Credit 
Rating” may please be ignored. 
 
We request you to please take the same on record. 

 
   Thanking you,  

 
Yours sincerely  
For Tejas Networks Limited 

   
N R Ravikrishnan 
General Counsel, Chief Compliance Officer  
& Company Secretary 
 










